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Get out of 
the water! 

Weeds grow all the time, even when you 
don't have time for them. 
We specialize in aquatics. We have the people, 
the equipment, the know-how and the time 
to do it right. 
When we manage your water and shoreline 
areas, you spend your time on more important 
things. 

Serving golf courses throughout Florida 

FLORIDA AQUATIC 
WEED CONTROL, INC. 

Lakes and Waterways Management 
320 South State Road 7 
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33317 

( 3 0 5 ) 7 9 2 - 1 5 0 0 

DBCP NEWS RELEASE 
DBCP Registered For Use On 
Established Turfgrasses In Florida 

Woodbury Chemical Company is pleased to announced 
that a Special Local Need registration for the use of DBCP 
on established turfgrasses in Florida has been granted by 
the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Ser-
vices. Nematocide EM 15.1 when properly labeled can now 
be used in controlling plant parasitic nematodes by chisel 
injection or hydrojet injection. DBCP has been sold in the 
past under the trade names of Nemagon and Fumazone. 

This product is being produced in the United States and will 
be sold as a Restricted Use Pesticide for retail sale to and 
use only by certified commericial applicators or persons 
under their direct supervision, and only for those uses 
covered by the certified commercial applicator's certifica-
tion. 

Additional information regarding use and handling may be 
obtained by writing Woodbury Chemical Company, P.O. 
Box 4319, Princeton, Florida 33032. Phone (305) 247-0524. 

NATIONAL NEWS 
The G.C.S.A.A. recently created an organizational struc-
ture committee to study the feasibility of possibly dividing 
the association into districts. 

The first and foremost advantage of this, for us, would be 
equal representation from each district on the G.C.S.A.A. 
Executive Committee — no more taxation without repre-
sentation. 

I have been appointed to this committee and have already 
presented to them a lengthy draft of a plan which includes 
many changes in the structure of the association — 
changes which effect national, state, and local levels. A 
committee meeting has been scheduled for Oct. 5, 6, and 7. 

If anyone has a comment to make on this subject, I would 
appreciate hearing from you. If you care to contact 
G.C.S.A.A. headquarters or the Committee Chairman, feel 
free to do so. But however, I do ask that you keep me 
abreast of your actions as I would appreciate not being em-
harassed at a committee meeting if discussion leads to 
comments from my area which I am ignorant of. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. I look for-
ward to hearing from those who are interested and we all 
should be as this could be a progressive step for our profes-
sion. 

I can be contacted at: 

Mail: 

22 Pinetree Circle 
Tequesta, Fla. 33458 

Phone: 
office - (305) 746-4408 
home - (305) 746-3627 

Bill Wagner, 
Golf Course Supt. 
Tequesta Country Club 


